
From Mrs Barber 

The children have been reminded on how 

to stay safe online during our Safer  

Internet  Day.  This is an increasing  

concern as more of our children readily 

use mobile phones, tablets and  

computers at home.  For advice on  

keeping your child safe go to: 

www.Childnet.com or 

www.safeinternet.org.uk 

  

 

 

Book Bags and Website 

Headlice 

Children’s University 

TAG Rugby—Year 3 / 4 

Vision Screening—Year R 

Tennis Flyer 

Sports Challenge Flyer 

 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Emily 

For excellent application of  

column subtraction. 

 

Year 2 – Lily 

For concentrating to make her 

story of Izzy and Emily exciting. 

 

Year R /1 — Evan  

For a fantastic piece of  

homework about Hansel and 

Gretel 
Happy Reading—Scholastic Books 

An online group account has been set up for  

parents and school. If you order any books and 

pay online the books will be delivered to school 

free of charge.   This group order will close on 

the 10th February.   The school will receive 

commission on any orders placed.  There is a wide 

selection at reduced prices. 

 
http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/upton-snodsbury-c-e-first 

Week ending 10th February 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 

 

10 House points will be given each week 

for discussing our “Thunk” at home. 

 

Can anybody make you do something, whether 

you want to or not? 

Children’s University 

Apply for your passport to earn  

points to Graduate at Worcester 

University in July.  Bronze, Silver 

and Gold awards can 

be achieved. 

Please come and join us 

―Share Our Learning‖ 

Wednesday 2.30 pm Year 2 

Thursday 2.30 pm Year R/1 

Friday 2.30 pm Year 3 / 4 

Its Just Pants 

Please could all the pants sent 

home in R/1 and 2 be returned to 

school as we are running out when 

the children have an accident. 

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/upton-snodsbury-c-e-first

